COATES LAW FIRM, PL

ATTORNEYS AT LAW

RECEIVED

DIVISION OF ELECTIONS
SECRETARY OF STATE

RICHARD E. COATES

EMMETT MITCHELL, IV

ROGER N. BEAUBIEN

15 NOV 13 PM 4: 36 TAULAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32301

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32301 (850) 681-1029

Fax: (208) 248-9038

November 12, 2015

Ms. Kristi Bronson Division of Elections Room 316, R.A. Gray Building 500 South Bronough Street Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0250

RE: Economic Freedom Foundation, PAC 60915

Dear Ms. Bronson:

I am writing on behalf of the above political committee. The committee recently received a notice from the Division of Elections, dated November 2, 2015, relating to the committee's 2015 M3 campaign treasurer's report, specifically a contribution (expenditure) made to North Florida Neighbors. To date, the committee has been unable to obtain a refund of the \$10,000 expenditure(s) that generated the Division's compliance report.

Please be advised that the committee will not make this type of expenditure in the future and requests that with this response the Division treat its campaign treasurer's report as complete. The remaining two items on the compliance report have been corrected (additional contributor information provided).

Sincerely,

Bucky Mitchell